

June 10, 2022

Dear Parents,

We have spent the month of May finalizing our 2022-2023 budget. We met with the School Board, Home and School, the Finance Committee, and the Pastor to discuss the changes ahead. We have also consulted with our fellow Catholic schools and other private schools in the area to compare tuition and increases.

After careful consideration, we have decided to implement a **3% increase** which will address cost of living while keeping our tuition far below most of the private schools in Savannah. Our fees will remain the same. The price for a school lunch will increase by \$1.00 due to higher food costs over the last year (\$6.00 per meal/drink). A yearbook fee has also been added (per family) to include one yearbook. Additional yearbooks may be purchased during the school year.

Our administration and accounting manager have continued to work with families that may need/qualify for GRACE assistance through FACTS. We thank all those families who contribute to making Catholic education possible for families who are experiencing financial difficulty.

Let us know should you have any questions or concerns about next year's tuition rates. Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

Carole Foran, Interim Principal

Katie Tambon, Accounting Manager

